
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Sent: 9/20/2011 5:02:37 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Letter to PG&E re: Background Check Requirements for Energy Upgrade 

California Contractors 

Thanks, 

Sepideh Khosrowjah 
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Mike Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102 
(0)415-703-1190 
(C) 415-271-2760 
(F) 415-703-2532 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 5:00 PM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh; Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: RE: Letter to PG&E re: Background Check Requirements for Energy Upgrade California 
Contractors 

Sid will follow up with you on this. 

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 4:59 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: FW: Letter to PG&E re: Background Check Requirements for Energy Upgrade California 
Contractors 

Brian, 

Can someone give me more information regarding this background check? Thanks 

Sepideh Khosrowjah 
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Chief of Staff to Commissioner Mike Florio 

California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102 

(0)415-703-1190 

(C) 415-271-2760 

(F) 415-703-2532 

From: Stephanie Chen [mailto:stephaniec@qreenlininq.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 11:42 AM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter 
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh; Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: Letter to PG&E re: Background Check Requirements for Energy Upgrade California 
Contractors 

Good morning Commissioner Florio, Sepideh and Matt, 

Just as an FYI, Greenlining and 16 other stakeholder organizations just sent the attached letter 
to PG&E regarding new background check requirements for their Energy Upgrade California 
contractors. These new requirements set the stage for unfair discrimination against both 
potential and current employees of these contractors, and would substantially frustrate the 
efforts of many workforce development programs to make green jobs a reality for many 
individuals from underserved communities who deserve a second chance at a meaningful 
career. 

This means a great deal to the signatory organizations, and we hope it does to you as well. We 
hope you can encourage PG&E to revisit its requirements and ensure they are not unnecessarily 
restrictive. 

Many thanks! 

Stephanie 
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Stephanie C. Chen 
Senior Legal Counsel 
The Greenlining Institute 
1918 University Avenue, 2nd Floor 
Berkeley, CA 94704 
office: 510-898-0506 
fax: 510-926-4010 
email: stephmiec®.greenlining. org 
www. greenlining. org 

Facebook 
www.facebook.com/Greenlmng 
Twitter 
www.hvitter.com/Greenlimng 
YouTube 
www.youtube.com/user/GreenliningInstitute 
Huffington Post 
http://www.hitffinstonpost.com/preeti-vissci 

This transmission is intendedfor the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify its immediately by 
telephone. Thank you. 
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